Welcome to Warranty: Confirmation of Builder-Initiated Visit

Dear <Home Owner>: 

On behalf of [Builder], I’d like to welcome you to < community> once again. We all hope that your move went well and that you are enjoying your new home. 

While we believe that we delivered an excellent home to you, we recognize some items in the home may require follow-up work. Our limited warranty spells out the services we provide in this regard. 

We want to confirm the appointment we set up with you for a 60-day warranty visit on 

              date              at               time             _
This meeting has three purposes. 

●
We would like to confirm that the home we delivered to you is performing to [Builder] 
standards. You can review a sample of the checklist we will use in your Home Owner Guide, page <page number>. 

●
If you have noticed warranty items you believe need attention, we will review them with you and make a repair determination. 

●
We will answer questions you may have about the operation or care of your home. 

We will contact you a few days prior to the appointment to confirm. Meanwhile, if you notice any nonemergency warranty items that need attention, please note them on your Warranty Clipboard to mention at our first visit with you. I am enclosing a copy of that form for your convenience; you also have one in your [Builder] Home Owner Guide. 

Emergencies are rare, but if one occurs please call our warranty office during normal business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. In the event of an after-hours emergency, refer to the Emergency Phone List sticker inside your kitchen cabinet. 

You can find complete details about our warranty procedures and guidelines in your Home Owner Guide, Section 8, “Caring for Your Home.” 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. I look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely, 

Warranty Administrator

[Builder]
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